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Return to school
We look forward to welcoming all of our pupils back to school on Monday 8th March 2021.

We will ensure all appropriate measures are in place to keep the school as safe as possible. Please read the information overleaf. 
Reminder of timings:
Reception: 9am/3.15pm
Y1/2: 8.55am/3.15pm
Y3/4: 8.50am/3.20pm

Y5/6: 8.40am/3 pm
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Parents Evening

These telephone appointments will take place this week. Emails to confirm appointment times have been forwarded by the class teachers.  

The focus of the meeting will be to discuss your child’s progress during the autumn term as well as sharing the next steps when the children return to school. This will also be an opportunity to share any concerns. 

Y6 Homework Club

Although SAT tests will not take place in May, Miss Rimmer will continue with these weekly sessions commencing the 10th March. The sessions will provide additional tuition to address any gaps in learning, and provide additional support to ensure that the pupils are ‘Y7 ready’.

Details regarding extra-curricular activities organised for after the Easter break will be included in the next newsletter.
	
	
[image: image3.jpg]X

) S




 Brabin’s Pupils’ Birthday Bash!
As we are approaching a full year since the start of the pandemic, I am aware that all of the children will not have had an opportunity to celebrate their last birthday with friends. 
Therefore, on Friday 12th March, we will have a ‘Brabin’s Birthday Bash.’ Each class will enjoy some party games, treats and cake! We are very much aware that the children have missed out on many key events over the last year and we want to ensure we provide some opportunities and experiences wherever we can.
The children are welcome to come into school in non-uniform on this day. 
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Comic Relief – Red Nose Day

Friday 19th March 2021

We all need a bit of fun and light relief at the moment! So, this year we will be participating in raising funds for Comic Relief and have a little fun at school at the same time.

On Friday 19th March, the children can come to school with mad, crazy hair and have some prepared jokes (censored please!) for class joke sessions.  We will also have some themed cakes at lunch together with other planned activities. 

Please send a £2 donation that can support the charity.
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After School Club                    After School Club will re-open on Monday 8th March. Please contact the school office if you wish to amend your existing booking, or would like to book additional places.
If you change email address, please update on Parentpay as all communication/emails are sent via this app. We are not able to update personal details for you.
Celebration Corner

We continue to celebrate some fabulous work/ achievements whilst remote learning…   
Thomas B (R) has been working so hard in our online lessons and has had a fantastic attitude towards our learning. 

Coral (R)has produced some excellent pieces of work linked to our lessons and regularly shares her ideas. 

Lucinda (R) has produced some fantastic pieces of writing and works hard in our online lessons. 

Kenny (Y1) has participated fully in every session and sent in some quality work via Seesaw.
Freya (Y2) has joined in enthusiastically in the sessions and produced some excellent work.

Darcey (Y3) has shown an enthusiastic approach in all sessions and sent some excellent work via Seesaw.

Amber (Y4) has given great contributions during live sessions and been committed to home learning.

Jonte (Y5) produced a wonderful narrative based on a class novel. 

Finley (Y5) has given brilliant answers and responses during Teams sessions.  
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Safety Measures in place for the school re-opening

 I am delighted that school has now been given the ‘go ahead’ to open for all children from Monday, 8th March. I am sure that many of you are also delighted!

 The guidelines which we have been asked to follow so that we can keep the children, staff and parents as safe as possible are very similar to those we followed throughout the Autumn Term. These include: staggered start and finish times, staggered break and lunchtimes, regular washing of hands/use of sanitiser, the classrooms being set up slightly differently, no whole school collective worship and enhanced cleaning regimes throughout the day. School staff now also take Covid tests twice a week.                 I am sure that you will continue to fully support us in carrying out these measures.

Start Times and finishing times: - the same procedures as in the Autumn Term will continue:

Reception: 9am/3.15pm

Y1/2: 8.55am/3.15pm

Y3/4: 8.50am/3.20pm

Y5/6: 8.40am/3 pm

Please ensure that the children arrive at the times stated as this allows the children to wash their hands and be ready to start lessons promptly. 

If the children arrive after this time, a parent will need to sign their child in at the office.

As a parent, please ensure that you stand a suitable distance from other parents and leave as soon as you have dropped/collected off your child. Please remember, that if you have children in more than one Key Stage, you drop them at the earlier time and collect them at the later time.

 Can I also remind you all that these arrangements are in place to ensure the ‘bubbles’ of children have limited contact; so it is essential that the start and finish times are strictly adhered to. 
Children will be allowed to bring bags and lunch boxes again, but they should not bring their own stationery or any toys/cards from home. Reading books will be sent home again and please be reassured that they will be cleaned and quarantined between households. 
Look forward to seeing you all very soon!
Mrs Wallace
Brabin’s
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